
March Membership 
 
Hello Amazing ALA members- 
 
We wanted to share the great news that the Department of California is currently at 86% in 
membership.  So many Units are right there near 100%, and 11 Districts are over 85%!!   
 
We challenge all of you to truly make this March Madness; and use the Luck of the Irish to push 
our Department President Gloria to the final station at 100%.  Members- we are the American 
Legion Auxiliary of the great Department of California, and this CAN be done!! 
 
 
Look in ALAMIS for those members still needing to renew.   Make those phone calls- send those 
letters, or texts.  These small acts can truly go along way.  It is up to each of us to find their 
WHY! and get it done!!  We only need 2,488 members for goal. 
 
We ask that you continue to work on the 3 R’s- 
 
Retention- Rejoin – Recruit 
 
Our membership areas are moving down the track and the results are showing and are below- 
 
Area 6-  1st Place  92.84% 
 
Area 2-  2nd Place 88.88% 
 
Area 5-  3rd Place  87.25% 
 
Area 4-  4th Place  81.17% 
 
Area 1-  5th Place  79.75% 
 
Area 3-  6th Place  79.36% 
 
Your team- 
 
Maureen  Carolyn  CeCe  Marcia  Diana  Donna  Patty 
 
 
 
 
 


